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From Mrs Williams: 
As this is the final newsletter of the year, I would like to thank you all for your support and partnership 
over the year. 2022-23 has been another successful year for the school and this is thanks to your brilliant 
children; our strong and positive home/school partnerships and the hard work and dedication of all of the 
AHS staff team.  We wish everyone a very happy and fun-filled summer. 

We are so proud of our Y6 leavers this year, they have been amazing students and we can’t wait to hear 
their future successes. 

Art exhibition: Thank you very much to Mrs Cleverley (Art Leader) for organising our recent art exhibition. 
It was really lovely to see all the children’s art work on show. See images at the end of this newsletter. 

Number 8 Day: Miss Edgar (Maths Leader) organised a Number 8 Day for the whole school with a visiting 
Maths expert. The children enjoyed the experience. 

Dates for your diary:  
1st Sept – INSET 
4th Sept – First day of Term 1 
4-8 Sept Reception home visits 
Meet the Teacher – dates to be provided 
by teachers 
11th Sept Rev Russell final assembly 
12th Sept – Parent Council 1 (all meetings 
on 2nd Tues of Month 2:30-3:20pm) 
16th Sept Wickwar Games 9am-4pm 
18th Sept Wildlife photographer visit Y1-3 
18th Sept Jonathan’s Jungle with Y4 
20th Sept Y5/6 online safety talk 
28th Sept Y6 cake sale after school 
2nd Oct Rags to Riches 
6th Oct – Olympic gymnast in school 
13th Oct Y6 Road Safety session 
13th Oct Friends of AHS Halloween quiz 
17th&19th Oct Parents eve 4-7pm 
19th&20th Black History Month workshops 
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Have a great summer from all 
of the staff at AHS.  

We look forward to seeing you 
all on 4th September. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Friends of AHS  
Thank you to everyone for supporting and helping at our fundraisers this year! It may be the end of term but we still 
have events coming up! Keep in touch over the summer via our Facebook page or by emailing 
FriendsOfAHS@hotmail.com if you would like to get involved. 
 
LAST CHANCE TO BOOK CIRCUS TICKETS! Only ONE WEEK to go! Monday 31 July! Book your tickets today 
at www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofahs You can also book tickets by cash or card payment in person at 61 Inglestone 
Road. If paying in person please phone 07703 475998 to check our organiser is at home before you set off, or pop an 
envelope marked CIRCUS through the door with your total cash payment, your name, a contact email address and a 
phone number. 
 
Wickwar Games: The village sports event will be back on Saturday 16 September. This year we will be running the 
bouncy castle, fun run and raffle so please come along! The event will also feature a produce & craft show and evening 
entertainment – see the Parish News for details. 
 
Halloween Quiz Night: Save the date! Friday 13 October  
 
Don’t forget to check our Facebook page and webpage for the latest news! 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

As staff will be on annual leave until 1st September, emails may not be picked up during this period. If you have 
concerns about the safety of a child please contact South Glos Access and Response Team at 01454 866000 or email 
accessandresponse@southglos.gov.uk  

The help desks are managed between 8.30-5pm Monday to Thursday and 8.30-16.30 Friday. Any email received 
after these times will be dealt with the following working day.  

If the matter is urgent and the office is closed, please contact the Emergency Duty Team on 01454 615165. 

If a child is at immediate risk, please dial 999 and ask for assistance from the police.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead in school: Mrs Williams, Mrs Windmill and Miss Edgar. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


